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Memorial Day 

On Monday, May 25, the normal weekly transportation and holiday campus transportation 

schedules will be followed. Please see the security & transportation bulletin board for full details. 

All patio homes and apartments that are normally cleaned on Mondays will not be cleaned due to 

the holiday. A credit will be applied to your monthly statement. 
 

Beauty Shop/Barber 

Beauty Shops and Barber Shops in Pennsylvania have not been given permission to reopen. This is 

not expected to change until the last phase (green phase) of Governor Wolf’s reopening plan.  
 

Mail Room Reminder 

Please be considerate to others when picking up your mail. We ask that you open and read mail 

after you’ve exited the mailroom so others waiting can proceed to their mailbox. Reminder - only 

two people are permitted in the mailroom at one time.  
 

Walk with A Friend 

This program will begin Monday, June 1 at 11:15 AM and will be offered on Mondays and 

Thursdays. If interested in participating, contact Bill Burtner at ext. 8543.  
 

PlayTime Questionnaire 

PlayTime is offering Sherwood Oaks residents the opportunity to participate in a survey so they can 

find ways to better serve seniors and  help shape their program. If you are interested in 

participating, please enter the following link into your internet browser: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QWJW2NJ.  

 

PlayTime is a live, professional play-reading series that the Pittsburgh Public Theater holds every 

week. Together with a group of professional actors, they read a classic play or a Pittsburgh writer, 

then end the event with a live discussion. These events are free of charge and are available through 

any device at ppt.org/playtime. 

             (over) 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QWJW2NJ


 

REAL ID  

The deadline for the REAL ID has been extended to October 1, 2021. Pennsylvanians will need a 

REAL ID-compliant driver’s license, photo ID card, or another form of federally acceptable 

identification (such as a valid passport or military ID) to board a domestic commercial flight or 

enter a federal building or military installation that requires ID. 
 

Driver’s License/Photo ID Renewals 

Individuals who renewed their license or ID on or before May 10, 2020 will receive a camera card 

in the mail. These individuals will still need to visit a PennDOT Photo License Center or Driver 

License Center to obtain an updated photo. When you receive your camera card, take it, along with 

appropriate identification, to any Photo Center to receive a new digitized driver's license.  
 

Individuals who renew their license or ID beginning May 11, 2020 will receive a new ID using the 

current photo that exists in their system. No camera cards will be issued to these individuals. The 

ID’s will be mailed within 15 days. The renewal process is complete when customers receive their 

final ID in the mail.  
 

The following driver license centers reopened with limited services on Saturday, May 16: 

Allison Park Driver and Photo License Center, 1701 Duncan Avenue, Allison Park 

Butler Driver and Photo License Center, 356 Point Plaza, Butler 
 

Hours of operation at the above locations will be Tuesday through Saturday from 8:30 AM to 4:15 

PM. Wednesdays and Thursdays between 8:30 AM and 10:30 AM will be designated times for 

customers 60 years or older. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


